
 
SEND MOTHERS UNION 
 
Due to Covid we didn’t meet many times in 2021 and the meetings we did have were for coffee 
and catch up; these meetings were well attended.  
 
We had our AGM in January and have met each month since. 
 
Kate helped organise Woking Diocese Pilgrimage of Prayer which was held at the Cathedral.  
During this service two past members - Irene Bleach and Peter Blake - had their names added to 
the Book of Remembrance . 
 
Three members attended the Lady Day Service in Guildford Cathedral and Sally carried our MU 
banner. 
 
We have also enrolled two new members into the Mothers Union - Helen and George - bringing 
our membership to 22. We are now the only branch in the Woking Deanery which makes it even 
more important to keep our branch going and to invite all deanery members to our meetings. 
 
We have a varied programme planned for the rest of the year. Our meetings are open meetings 
and we welcome anyone who would like to come along, young or not so young, male or female. 
 
Beth Shutt  
Branch Leader 


